

CITY OF NEW BEDFORD JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

September 23, 2015

Mr. Eric DeCosta NWD, Inc. 100 Duchaine Boulevard P.O. Box 50821 New Bedford, MA 02745

Dear Mr. DeCosta,

This letter is to request your appearance at the next Conservation Commission meeting to be held on September 29th 2015 at 6:30PM at the Brooklawn Senior Center, 1997 Acushnet Avenue, New Bedford, MA. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the erosion controls at the stockpile location at 100 Duchaine Boulevard. Specifically, this pertains to the need to keep the erosion controls across the access roadways at all times except when removing material from the stockpiles. The Chairman of the Conservation Commission observed on September 17th at approximately 5:15 PM that the hay bales were not across the access roadways. Please contact me at 508-991-6188 if you have any questions regarding this correspondence.

Sincerely,

Sarah E. Porter Conservation Agent

cc: Conservation Commissioners

Sarah E. Porter